SESSION OF 2004

SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON HOUSE BILL NO. 2910

As Recommended by House Committee on
Taxation

Brief*

HB 2910 would provide a motor fuel tax exemption for the sale of
kerosene used as a fuel to power antigue steam motor vehicles first
manufactured prior to 1940.

Background
A fiscal note indicated that the fiscal impact would be negligible.

A proponent indicated that there might be no more than three Stanley
Steamer vehicles in the state and no more than 150 in the nation.

*Supplemental notes are prepared by the Legislative Research
Department and do not express legislative intent. The supplemental note
and fiscal note for this bill may be accessed on the Internet at
http://www.kslegislature.org



